
 

 

28 November 2022 

Dear Jayne and Russell, 

On Thursday 24 November we took evidence on the effects cost of living pressures are 
having on skills, particularly focusing on the Young Persons Guarantee. As part of this we 
heard evidence which may be relevant to your Committees ongoing work: 

 Children Young People and Education Committee – Services for care
experienced children: exploring radical reform and Mental Health support in
Higher Education.

 Health and Social Care Committee – Mental health inequalities.

I would like to draw your attention to the transcript. 

I am intending to write to the Minister for Economy following the session, and we will also 
raise some of the issues covered with him in our general scrutiny session scheduled for 7 
December. I will copy you into my letter to the Minister.  

Pwyllgor yr Economi,  
Masnach a Materion Gwledig 
— 
Economy, Trade and  
Rural Affairs Committee  

Senedd Cymru 
Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 1SN 

SeneddEconomi@senedd.cymru 
senedd.cymru/SeneddEconomi 

0300 200 6565 

— 
Welsh Parliament 

Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1SN 
SeneddEconomy@senedd.wales 

senedd.wales/SeneddEconomy  
0300 200 6565 
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https://record.senedd.wales/Committee/13030


 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Paul Davies MS 
Chair: Economy, Trade and Rural Affairs Committee  
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